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The NEAFCS Bylaws Committee and NEAFCS Board 

recommends the following proposed changes to the NEAFCS 

membership regarding the NEAFCS Bylaws.  These proposed 

changes will be presented for a vote during the Annual Session 

business meeting. 

 

The Bylaws Committee is composed of one representative from 

each region, a member at large, the Immediate Past President, and the NEAFCS 

Secretary who serves as chair.  A special thanks to this year’s members for their 

service, knowledge, and expertise.  The Bylaws Committee is tasked with reviewing 

bylaws and developing proposed revisions for consideration by the membership. 

 

Links: 

Bylaws Changes 

Rationale Documents for Review 
 

https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/e-newsletter/2021/September-2021/14-NEAFCS%20ByLaws%20-%20with%20track%20changes.pdf
https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/assets/documents/e-newsletter/2021/September-2021/15-Bylaws%20Rationale%20Document%202021.pdf

